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This week the children have been focusing on being kind, being loving and being happy. We 
have been discussing our feelings and used props and the puppets to recognise our friends’  
feelings. The children have been learning about Valentine’s day, the colour red and finding and 
recognising the heart shape.  
 
The children have been creating pictures using paint and collage materials, as well as making 
delicious red, heart shaped treats using the playdough. We been singing our favourite “I love 
you” songs and listening to stories about love, friendship, family and our feelings.  
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